
  

 

 

 

 

April 2, 2020 
 

Police Department 
 
The City of Gardena has suspended all in-person services until further notice. All City 
facilities have been closed to the public, including the Police Department. Please see the 
City Directory for each department’s contact information.  
 
Community members requiring non-emergency services may contact us at (310) 217-
9670 or online at www.gardenapd.org. Reports and citation payments or extensions are 
being done by phone or mail. 
 
Vehicle releases and all registrants will be done by appointment only. Fingerprinting 
services have been suspended until further notice.  
 
If anyone comes to the station, please dial ext. 670 from the red phone box outside to 
contact Records.  
 
 

https://www.cityofgardena.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/City-Directory-1.pdf
http://www.gardenapd.org/

